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ATTENDANCE CHALLENGE 

Beginning April 1st Carver will begin a school-wide attendance challenge! We are close 

to the end of the year – there are only 43 days of school left! 

Learning is very important, and can only happen when your student is here at school. 

According to No Child Left Behind legislation, our school is required to meet an average 

95% daily attendance rate, or we will be penalized. Carver is struggling to meet that 

required attendance rate each month, so we are challenging our students to be at 

school every minute of every day until the end of the year. This can be difficult and we 

acknowledge that, but we know that our students are capable of meeting this goal! 

We will be keeping track of all students’ daily attendance from the minute school starts 

until the minute school gets out. Each month, those students that can make it to school 

every day on time and stay at school for every minute of the school day will be 

rewarded.* Rewards for ‘perfect’ attendance will be given at the end of each month. This 

spring, your student will have both months to try to earn the monthly reward…rewards 

will be a surprise, but worth everyone’s effort.  

We are looking forward to ending the school year with awesome attendance  

for all of our students! 

 

 

*We understand that in order for your student to earn the reward, s/he will need to have 

appointments scheduled after the school day is over. Early out Wednesday’s are great 

appointment opportunities. 

 


